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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
During Comprehensive Distance Learning, School Based Health Centers are 
open for students and families in need of medical or mental health support and 
assistance.  Medical services are provided at PHS and mental health services 
are provided at Sunridge Middle School.  Services are by appointment only.  
Contact information and hours of operation can be found at 
Pendleton.k12.or.us. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


